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INTRODUCTION 
 
The Freedom Front Plus (FF+), a South African political party, has submitted a bill that advocates for the Western 
Cape’s right to self-determination. It aims to give the province greater autonomy and the ability to make decisions on 
matters that directly affect its residents. 

The FF+ argues that the Western Cape, with its unique cultural, economic, and social characteristics, should have 
the right to govern itself and determine its own future. The bill also aims to initiate discussions about self-
determination and explore the potential options to achieve it within the framework of South Africa’s constitution. 

The proposal raises important questions about regional autonomy and the relationship between the province and the 
central government.  

https://dears.africa/have-your-say-on-the-western-cape-peoples-bill/  

 

RESULTS 
 

Included on the web page was: 

 

1. The published related documents as downloadable PDFs – published opinion pieces and related documents. 
2. A live view of public comments (with a counter and breakdown reflecting number of participants) 
3. Links to relevant media articles 
4. A portal which posed five questions (with the option of multiples responses to each question) 
5. A comment facility to provide input on the Amendment. 

 

https://dears.africa/have-your-say-on-the-western-cape-peoples-bill/


 

 
 

 
Dear S Africa 
Campaign Report: Western Cape Peoples Bill 

 
 

August 2023                              Page 2 of 3 

DearSA has captured all public entries which have been used to produce this report. Note: To accurately reflect 
public comment, DearSA’s projects are unbiased and hold no partisan opinion or agenda. Raw captured data is 
utilised for the purpose of compiling this report. 
 
A total of 380 comments were received by 7 August 2023 and delivered to Mr Johan Coetzee at 
jcoetzee@wcpp.gov.za. This report reflects the entries received by the closing date. The participants are encouraged 
to provide comments to justify their selection to help shape the policy amendment.  This report reflects the entries 
received by the closing date. The participants are encouraged to provide comments to justify their selection to help 
shape the policy amendment.  
 

Questions presented:  

 
1) Do you support the Western Cape Peoples Bill? 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2) What is your top concern? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:jcoetzee@wcpp.gov.za
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The Dear South Africa Team would like to thank you and our collaboration partners for your valuable input on this 
campaign. 
 
#Democratically 
#Engaged 
#Active 
#Responsible 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
DearSA 
 
 
 

END OF REPORT SUMMARY 
 


